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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

 

Subject:  Ride Share Customer Pick-Up Relocation 

 

Date: August 27, 2018 

 

Effective August 29, 2018 

 RIDE SHARE PASSENGER PICK-UP RELOCATED TO COMMERCIAL VEHICLE LOT   

 

Ride Share pick-up location is relocating from the west side Baggage Claim curb to the north side of 

the Commercial Vehicle (CV) lot on Wednesday, August 29th, 2018.  Staging for Ride Share vehicles 

will remain at the TNC Lot on Barclay.  Once a Ride Share driver has been paired with a passenger for 

a trip, they can proceed to the CV lot for pick-up.  Upon arrival to the CV lot, drivers will park in the 

parking lot as their passenger will exit door 10 of the Ground Transportation Center and meet their 

driver in the lot.  Drivers do not park or wait at the curb of the Ground Transportation Center.  All 

indoor and outdoor signage will be updated.  See map below detailing the proper location for 

passenger pick-up.   

 

 

 


